September 14, 2018

Mr. John Wujek

Superintendent of Schools — Area 5
Toronto Catholic District School Board
80 Sheppard Avenue East

Toronto, ON  M2N 6E8

Dear Mr. Wujek,

Thank you for your letter which request approval of a name change of
Blessed Pope Paul VI Catholic School to Saint Paul VI Catholic School.

The name change to be effective following the canonization of Pope
Paul VI later this year. ,

May Our Lord bless you always.
Yours sincerely in Our Lord,

+olgpnns Cud. c‘““‘ﬂ

Cardinal Thomas Collins,
Archbishop of Toronto

Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop of Toronto | 1155 Yonge Street, Toronto, Ontario M4T 1W2



September 14, 2018

Ms. Liliana Lio

School Principal

Blessed Pope Paul VI Catholic School
270 Laughton Avenue

Toronto, ON M6N 2X8

Dear Ms. Lio,

We are enthusiastic and inspired about what is ahead for our school as we celebrate
the canonjzation of Pope Paul VI. It with great pleasure, that we the Catholic School
Parent Council of 2017-2018 give our support to the renaming of our school from
“Blessed Pope Paul VI Catholic School” to “Saint Paul VI Catholic School”.

Please let us know if there is anything further we can do to support your'efforts in
sharing this joyous news with our school community.

Best Regards,
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; Debbie Rocci Veronica Furtado
CSPC Co-Chair CSPC Co-Chair

éc: Frank D'Amico, Trustee
John Wujek, Superintendent



St. Nicholas’ Parish

1277 St. Clair Avenue West, Toronto, ON M6E 1B8 Tel: (416) 654-8908 Fax: (416) 654-9658
Email: stnicholasofbariparish@gmail.com

June 8, 2018

Mr. John Wujek, Superintendant
Ms. Liliana Lio, School Principal
Frank D’ Amico, Trustee

The Vatican has announced the canonization of Blessed Paul VI set

for October 2018. It is a great news for the Church and for our
Blessed Paul VI School community as well.

On behalf of St. Nicholas Parish, I support the renaming of our
School from "Blessed Paul VI Catholic School" to "Saint Paul VI

Catholic School". May the newly Saint Paul VI continue to inspire
our School.

Thank you again for the attention you will give to this matter.

Sincerely,

W

i{ev. Bruno Kesangana Nandaba
Administrator of St. Nicholas of Bari Parish



